
Help the Sertoma Fantasy
Baseball/Softball Camp be a Success!
The 22nd Annual Sertoma Fantasy Baseball/Softball Camp for Deaf
and Hard of Hearing youth will be coming to Anaheim, California
July 29th - August 2nd and we’re asking for your help. In order to
help defray the costs, sponsorship programs have been established:

Your Contribution and Support
are Greatly Appreciated!

“The Grand Slam”
A gift of $60 or more will cover
a camper’s entire registration fee.

“The Home Run”
A gift of $25 will help pay for
equipment and supplies needed
for the camp.

“The Pinch Hit”
A gift of any amount to be used
in support of the camp.

All donations are tax-deductible.  Please send
checks and make them payable to:

North County Sertoma
P.O. Box 1504
Brea, California 92822

Write: “Baseball/Softball Camp” on check


